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May 8, 1993

FREEDOM OF INFORMAfl0N'
~

ACT REQUEST
Director
Division of Freedom of Information gy -Q g f

and Publications Services
//5'/: 7 '9 LOffice of Administration
CU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington D.C. 20555

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request Concerninci
Georcia Pacific facilities located att

125 North River Street.
Franklin, Warren County, Ohio 45005

and
675 Oxford Road,
Franklin. Warren County. Ohio 45005

Dear Information Officer:

This is a request for records under the Freedom of information
Act, 5 U.S.C. S 552. The records I am requesting include:

Documentation concerning any and all permits and applications - |

(of whatever type), including License No. 34-17532-01, 2

'

together with all renewals thereof and amendments thereto;
plus all documents related to any registrations, releases or i

auspected releases, monitoring reports, test reports, |

corrective actions, or enforcement actions related . to the
above two sites.

I am willing to pay any statutory charges up to and including
$50.00. Please call me if there are any additional charges, or if
you have any questions or comments.

In the event that any of the requested documents are exempt
from disclosure, I request that you disclose these documents
pursuant to your discretionary power. Our client will .be taking
title to,these properties and needs to be aware of the potential
problems which may exist. In the event that you withhold any
requested documents, please state with specificity the legal and
factual basis for withholding the same, or any portion thereof.
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Thank you for your attention to this. matter. I look forward
to your response within ten days, as specified in the act.

Very truly yours,-

Michael D. Dortch.

cc: Richard Weinberg, Esq.
Michael Scott, Esq.
Daniel J. Gunsett, Esq.'
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